
Posted 4/18/2024 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF HARTFORD JT. 1 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE 
QUORUM OF THE BOARD 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that members of the School District of Hartford Jt. 1 Board of 
Education may attend social or district-sponsored events and activities in support of the staff 
and students of the district. No board meeting will convene nor any official action be taken 

by the Board. A quorum of the Board may be present.  
 
 

Board members may be in attendance for the HJT1 District Art Show 
on the following date & location: 

 
Tuesday, April 23, 2024 

5:00 PM 
Jack Russell Memorial Library 

100 Park Avenue, Hartford, WI 53027 
 
 

The School District of Hartford Jt. #1 is dedicated to the success of each student through the active 
participation of students, staff, family and community. 
We believe in . . . 

• honoring individual strengths. 
• accommodating varying learning styles. 
• celebrating diversity. 
• providing a sense of belonging. 
• promoting a safe and positive environment. 

Together, we will create an academically challenging environment and a desire for life-long learning. 


